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DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO C
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

18 April 2024
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 28G ,s. 2024

2-DAY CDO-ISDN HARMONIZATION WORKSHOP ON THE CITY’S REFERRAL
MECHANISM

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CTD AND SGOD
Concerned Curriculum and Teaching Division Personnel
Concerned Schools Governance and Operations Division Personnel
This Division

1. This refers to the letter from Mr. Lord Saver Centina, Officer-In-Charge, Oro
Youth Development Office. There will be a 2-day CDO-ISDN Harmonization
Workshop on the City’s Referral Mechanism on April 18-19 at Cusina Higala
Restaurant and Commission on Population Office.

2, The participants are as follows:

Jean T. Loquillano- Child Protection Focal
January Gay T. Valenzona- ALS Focal
Marie Nikki Valmoria- ARH Focal

Nichol Salido- NDEP Focal

Jeane Joson- Mental Health Focal

opoop

3. In adherence to Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP), inclusive and fair
treatment is accorded to all personnel regardless of age, gender, sexual orientation,
disability, religion, and ethnicity.

4. This Office directs immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum.

ROY LO E. GAZO
Schools Division Superintendent
Encl.: As stated
Reference: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:

ISDN WORKSHOP
JGTV/DM- cdo-isdn workshop

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone: (08822)-8550048
Email: cagayandeoro.city@deped.gov.ph
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April 15,2024

DR. ROY ANGELO E. GAZO
Schools Division Superintendent
Cagayan de Oro City DepEd Division

Thru:

DR. JEAN T. LOQUILLANO, Child Protection Focal Person
DR. JANUARY GAY T. VALENZONA, ALS Focal Person
MARIE NIKKI JO M. VALMORIA, RN - ARH Focal Person
NICHOL V. SALIDO, RN - NDEP Focal Person

JEANE R. JOSON, RN - Mental Health Focal Person

Dear DR. GAZO,
Greetings from the Oro Youth!

We hope this letter finds you well. As a member of the City’s Information Service Delivery
Network, part of the office’s commitment to the city’s Adolescent Health and Development
Program in collaboration with the Community Improvement Division and the ISDN members is
the finalization of the city's Referral Mechanisms in handling adolescent health concerns and
issues.

With this, we would like to invite the above mentioned focal persons from the department to join
us for a 2-day CDO-ISDN Harmonization Workshop on the City’s Referral Mechanism
scheduled on the ff. dates:

e April 18, 2024, 8:00 - 5:00 PM at Cusina Higala Restaurant, Capistrano St, Cagayan de Oro,

e April 19, 2024, 8:00 - 5:00 PM at Commission on Population and Development, |V Serifia
St., Carmen, Cagayan de Oro City

This gathering aims to harmonize the currently in practice referral mechanisms across various

agencies, and come up with a collective understanding of the referral pathways among ISDN

members on issues and concerns involving children and the adolescents.

We strongly believe that your organization's presence will greatly contribute to the success of
this workshop. Your valuable insights and perspectives will surely enrich our discussions.

For questions and clarifications, please do not hesitate to reach out to the undersigned through

+639 277 185 519 or email at groyouth.cdo@gmailcom.

Thank you very much!

In service,

LORD SAVER D. CENTINA, MPSM
Officer-In-Charge

Roofdeck, |V Serina Building, City Hall Compound, Cagayan de Oro City Lawls &
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